
 

 
UPDATE FROM SCHOOL 5/1/20 
 
 
Dear Families and Students,  
 
As I shared in my video, NYS Governor Andrew Cuomo announced the extension of virtual learning until 
the end of June. We will continue to provide weekly updates from Green Chimneys and encourage you to 
communicate with us any way we can be of help during this challenging time. It is important that we are 
there for one another now more than ever. 
 
I encourage everyone to follow guidance from your local health department and continue social 
distancing, use a mask when you are in public places, and wash your hands regularly for at least 20 
seconds with soap and water. 
 
Link to weekly newsletter and full video message: https://www.smore.com/hzp9y 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Jerry Newell 
Green Chimneys School Principal 
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